Andrea Gyger

From: Jeff Orrok, LPCO State Chair <statechair@Ipcolorado.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 9:09 AM

To: Andrea Gyger

Subject: the Libertarian Party supports the easing of the rules for political advocacy filings

I regret that I an unable to attend this morning's hearing, but I would like to let you know that we support
changes to the rules that ease the burden imposed on private citizens and small advocacy groups who wish to
exercise their rights of freedom of speech and participation in the democratic process.

Yours in liberty,

Jeff Orrok
State Chair, Libertarian Party of Colorado

Centennial CO 80112
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